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All the UPSC CSE Aspirants, appearing for Atiya Foundation Entrance Exam
2025, are hereby informed that the Exam has been postponed and rescheduled
for 11™ August 2024.

In the same way, the last date to apply for the Entrance Exam 2025, has been
updated to 06:00 p.m. 1* August 2024.

This decision to postpone has been taken following the requests from students,
appearing for various state exams and anticipated accommodation & commutation
issues faced by the students on 28" July 2024 (earlier declared date of
examination).

There shall not be any further postponement, whatsoever.

Thanks & Regards,

Atiya Foundation
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